
June 3, 2023 

To the Municipality of North Cowichan 

Dear Sir/ Madame 

Re: letter of intent for 7495 Relke Road 

Richard Light and myself Cara Light are owners of 7495 Relke Road.  We are applying for a development 

permit to allow for a second dwelling on our property. 

We would like to build a carriage home on the east side of our property for my mother to live in. 

My father passed away two years ago, and my mother is struggling with the upkeep of her property in 

Cowichan Bay.  Building the carriage home on our property would allow us to assist her with home care. 

My mother plans to sell her home in Cowichan Bay and move into the Carriage home which would 

create additional housing. 

The carriage home would consist of a garage and 966 square feet of living space.  There would be stairs 

on the interior of the building to allow for stair lift equipment.   

Our property is zoned as A3 but is not suitable agricultural property as it is all rock and the property 

faces north.   

Thank you for your consideration 

Cara Light 
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